
Duck Diary Day 4 

Our new friends are continuing to grow and today even 

found themselves mentioned in The Isle of Thanet News 

when the children had their photo taken for Comic Relief.  

The children regularly check in on the ducks to make sure 

they are okay. And they are meeting lots of different children and adults from around the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                                                                 

 They ducklings are becoming more confident and like to come and say hello to whoever is visiting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They are off to spend the weekend at Mrs 

McLevy’s house.  I think this duck is excited! 


